
http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/about-us/governance/board-of-directors 
 
Dear  
 
No details to add.  Please see link above to follow for any future changes.  Best wishes. 
 

regards.  Mark M. Underwood.  
Mark M. Underwood  
Head of Information Governance  
Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust  
IT Services, White Building, Littlemore Mental Health Centre, Sandford Road, Littlemore, Oxford, OX4 
4XN  
direct dial: 01865 902554  
email: mark.underwood@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk  

 
From:  
Sent: 23 June 2017 07:54 
To: Underwood Mark (RNU) Oxford Health 
Subject: HSJ Enquiry 

 

Hello, 

  

As we are updating the database for HSJ Website, could you please provide us the details for 

the below Leadership roles. 

1.   Confirm whether the Executives mentioned in the table are correct in their specific roles. 

2.   Provide details for the missing ones. In case if the position is vacant please mention so. 

3.   Please mention as “Don’t have the job title” in case the trust doesn’t have a specific job 

role. 

 

Oxford Health NHS Foundation Trust 

Chair Martin Howell 

Chief Executive Stuart Bell 

Chief Operating Officer and Deputy Chief Executive Dominic Hardisty 

Director of Finance Mike McEnaney 

Medical Director Dr Mark Hancock 

Director of Nursing and Clinical Standards Ros Alstead 

Director of Corporate Affairs and Company Secretary Kerry Rogers 

 
Thanks & Regards, 

http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/about-us/governance/board-of-directors
mailto:mark.underwood@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk

